

Kulp Extended School Care Newsletter – March 2024



Dates to Remember:

March 7 - Early dismissal 12:35PM March 25, 26 & 27- No School/Full Day Program offered at Bridle Path. Registration with payment due March 1 March 28 & 29 - No School/No Program

Birthdays:

3/11
3/11
3/14
3/25
3/25 3/26



Reminders:

*All changes in your child(ren)'s schedule must be requested in writing by the 14th of the month. Changes approved by the NPESC Coordinator will be instituted on the first of the next month of care.

*Please check for a sign in the cafeteria window if we are in a different location...G=gym and O=outside

What's Been Happening

We based our February early dismissal on winter weather and snowy days. In the gym we had a build a snowman relay challenge and a paper snowball team challenge. Then we had fun having a good old fashioned "paper" snowball fight! We always enjoy making special snacks and this time was no different! We made snowmen on grahams using a variety of tasty treats! We also created our own snowflakes using just marshmallows and toothpicks. There

were many fancy creations and no two were alike!

We had a challenge to see how fast we could "plow" the snow (marshmallows) from one plate to another using only a straw! Lastly we had fun drawing snowmen on paper plates while listening to specific directions. The trick was that the plate was on top of our heads the whole time we were drawing. You should have heard the giggles we had when we saw our snowmen "masterpieces!"

We enjoyed celebrating Valentine's Day by making very special puzzle piece heart valentine's to hang at home. We also made tin foil decorated hearts.

At the beginning of the month we made groundhog puppets popping out of styrofoam cups. Punxsutawney Phil may have been a little off with his weather prediction of an early spring due to several snowstorms we had in February. Hopefully the weather starts getting warmer as we are excited to get back out on the playground on a regular basis.

March theme: In like a lion, out like a lamb

EXTENDED SCHOOL CARE SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION:

Online registration is happening NOW! 2 locations to choose from including Bridle Path and Gwyn Nor. Dates of camp are June 24 - August 9, 2024.